
CC: BELL, DAVID Maj USAF ANG 169 FW/CCEDavid.Bell@ang.af.mil 
ARMSTRONG, BORIS Col USAF ANG 169 FW/CVBoris.Armstrong@ang.af.mil 
MEYER, DAVID Col USAF ANG 169 OG/CCDavid.Meyer.1@ang.af.mil

Date: 3/13/2014 12:05:58 PM 
Subject: RE: Darlington Raceway Flyover

From: MANNING, MICHAEL Col USAF ANG 169 FW/CC <Michael.Manning.1@ang.af.mil>
To: Nichols, Mattnicholsm@tag.scmd.state.sc.us

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

The AF has not published guidance on flybys as of yet so as of now none are approved/allowed 
except the Thunderbirds. I have the ANG headquarters checking on the status of any updated 
guidance. April 12 is going to be difficult due to a significant number of our folks being deployed. 

For now, we cannot support this flyby.

Col Mike Manning
169FW/CC
michael.manning.1@ang.af.mil
work: 803-647-8522
DSN: 312-583-8522
BB: 803-509-2312

From: Nichols, Matt [nicholsm@tag.scmd.state.sc.us] 
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 13:03 
To: Pitts, Ted; Veldran, Katherine
Cc: MANNING, MICHAEL Col USAF ANG 169 FW/CC 
Subject: RE: Darlington Raceway Flyover

Thanks for the email.

I just spoke to COL Mike "Crabman" Manning (cc'd above) about this.

Flyover's have been cutback significantly since sequestration took effect. NGB recently put out some 
new guidance.

Mike is going to review the new guidance and get back to us regarding the feasibility of supporting
this request.

Thanks,
Matt Nichols
Legislative Liaison
Military Department of South Carolina
Office of the Adjutant General
803.319.4148
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From: Pitts, Ted [TedPitts@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 12:26 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Nichols, Matt
Subject: Darlington Raceway Flyover

Matt,

Can our airmen at McEntire help Darlington out with a flyover for the race this year? See some details 
below.

Darlington Raceway
NASCAR Sprint Cup Series Bojangles' Southern 500
April 12, 2014

Expected attendance: 75,000+
Avg. National TV Audience: 5.9 million viewers on FOX

Approximate time needed for flyover: 6:32 p.m. - April 12, 2014

Thanks,

Ted Pitts
Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
803.767.7862
TedPitts@gov.sc.gov<mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

NOTE: GOVERNOR HALEY'S OFFICE FULLY COMPLIES WITH FREEDOM OF INFORMATION 
LAWS AND ALL EMAILS MAY APPEAR IN THE NEWSPAPER AT SOME POINT.
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